
 

We have an exciting and busy 

month coming up with our Friday 

Spirit Days, Operation Gratitude, 

Veteran’s Day, Thanksgiving Day, 

and our Annual Fall Festival!  Keep 

an eye out for all upcoming events 

so you don’t miss out! 

 

We are closed on both Veteran’s 

Day, November 10th , and 

Thanksgiving Day, November 

23rd. On Friday, November 24th 

we will have limited hours. We will 

follow with more information. 

Please look for sign up sheets on the 

classroom doors so we will be able 

to staff appropriately.  
 

 

 
 

 

november 
 

11.3.17 Cookie Friday 
 

11.3.17 Pre-K 2 Field Trip ~  

  Operation Gratitude  

  Candy Due 
 

11.4.17 Annual Fall Festival 

 

11.7.17 Election Day 
 

11.10.17 Veteran's Day Observence~  
  CLOSED for Teacher  

  Development Training 

 

11.17.17 Wacky Tacky Day 

 

11.23.17 Thanksgiving Day ~ Closed 

 

11.24.17 Black Friday ~ Open for  

  Limited Hours 

 

11.24.17 School Colors Day 

 

12.1.17 Cookie Friday 

 

12.1.17 Sports Jersey Day 
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Our Amazing Teachers & 

Vacation Notices 

 
Toddler 

Ms. Kristina & Ms. Shea, Lead Teachers 

Beginner 

Ms. Hope, Lead Teacher 

Ms. Bri & Ms. Corinne 

Intermediate 

Ms. Aasima, Lead Teacher 

Ms. Maddie 

Pre-K 1 

Ms. Aimee, Lead Teacher 

Ms. Margarita 

Pre-K 2 

Ms. Katurah, Lead Teacher 

Ms. Jamie 

AM Preschool 

Ms. Crystal, Lead Teacher 

Floating Assistants 

Ms. Andrea, Ms. Jessica, Ms. Ward 
 

 

   

 Ancillary Reminder           

Ancillary programs are in full swing! If 

you are interested in Amazing 

Athletes, Kyle’s Karate, Joy of Dance, 

or Music for Life, please refer to the 

Ancillary pages at the front desk. If you 

are interested in enrollment or have 

questions, please ask Ms. Jessica or Ms. 

Stacey. We will be billing out all 

programs the following month. 

 Ancillary Schedule 

Monday – Amazing Athletes 

Tuesday – Kyle’s Karate 

Wednesday – Joy of Dance 

Thursday– Music for Life 

 

 

 

 

 

Fall Festival 
 

Our annual Fall Festival will be held 

on Saturday, November 4th from 10am-

1pm. Similar to last year’s event, we 

will have a HUGE celebration with 

games, face painting, food, and MORE. 

 

This event is open to the public so feel 

free to bring friends and family!  

 

PUMPKIN CARVING 

CONTEST 

 Join us for our Family Pumpkin 

Carving Contest in support of our Fall 

Festival.  To enter, please carve a 

pumpkin at home and label it with 

your family’s name on the bottom of 

the pumpkin.  Please bring your 

finished pumpkin to the lobby on 

Friday, November 3rd to register.  The 

judging will take place on Saturday, 

November 4th by our Fall Festival 

attendees. The top three winners will 

receive a special gift basket! 



Operation Gratitude 
 

Please give Chesterbrook Academy 

Kids Campus in Chantilly, VA a helping 

candy-filled hand, as we help support 

Operation Gratitude, a nonprofit, 

volunteer-based group that sends care 

packages to troops over seas.  

 

What we need.: Unwanted or leftover 

Halloween candy 

 

We will be collecting candy from 

11/1 – 11/3 

 

Our Pre-K 2 class will be taking a field 

trip to  the Chantilly Chesterbrook 

Academy Kids Campus to help sort the 

candy with other Chesterbrook students 

from the area. 

   

 

Love our School? Share your 

thoughts! 
 

Many of you have recommended 

us to your friends and for that we 

are very grateful! 
 

We are writing to ask you to share 

your positive experiences on 

review sites of your choice. At the 

same time, we want to remind you 

that if you have any concerns 

about your school, we always 

welcome constructive feedback or 

ways that we can better serve your 

needs. Feel free to contact me at: 
 

jessica.baldwin@nlcinc.com 
 

Your feedback is not only 

valuable to us, but also to other 

parents who may be seeking a 

school for their child. We 

appreciate you taking the time to 

recommend us.  

Tuition Reminder 
 

Please Remember that tuition is due every 

Friday for the upcoming week. Payment is 

considered late Monday at noon. Afternoon 

on Monday, a $25 late fee will be assessed. 

To avoid the fee, please remember to pay on 

time! If you have any questions, please refer 

to the Tuition agreement.  

Friendly Reminder 

 

• Children should wear closed toed 

shoes 

• Home toys are not allowed, except on 

special days 

• Outside food is NOT permitted unless 

prior arrangements have been made 

with administration 

• Please remember to change the 

season/size of clothes in your child’s 

classroom cubby. Also, bring extra 

underwear for potty training and 

accidents.  

mailto:jessica.baldwin@nlcinc.com

